
 

 

NOTICE: STG Dallas Reopens This Afternoon 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
STG Dallas facility will reopen this afternoon at 1:00 PM with limited staff. The short 
schedule today is due to the winter weather conditions in the Dallas-Forth Worth 
Metroplex which may prevent carriers from successfully picking up shipments.  
 
Please advise your clients of potential delays. 


